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Columbia Heights’ City Hall is located within one mile of the City’s Public Safety
Building, Community Center, and Municipal Service Center. It’s a quick trip for City Hall
staff who frequently travel between buildings, which presented a great opportunity to
utilize bikes rather than city fleet or personal vehicles. The City offers two bikes that are
available at City Hall for staff to use when they need to travel to other buildings for
meetings and other City business.
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